Office of The Principal

Dow Medical College & Dr. Ruth K.M. Pfau, Civil Hospital Karachi.

Baba-e-Urdu Road, Karachi, Pakistan. Tel: +9221.99215732, Fax: +9221-99216027, E-mail: p.dmc@duhs.edu.pk

NOTIFICATION
[]URGENT [[]INFO ONLY
[ JIMMEDIATE  [X] ROUTINE
To: Third Professional M.B.B.S. 2019 From: | Principal Office

Ref: | DUHS/DMC/SB/2019/-/577

Subject: | Admit Cards

Date: /7#17;&9{; RO/

Admit Cards for Third Professional M.B.B.S. Midterm Examination 2019 of Dow
Medical College, Karachi are available in Students Branch, 1% Floor, Admin Block,
DUHS. All concerned students are directed to collect ASAP.

Kindly show vour Hep B Vaccination Card to receive Admit Card.

e s
Prof. Amjad Siraj Memon
M.B.B.S., F.R.C.S. (Edin)

PRINCIPAL
Dow Medical College, Dr. Ruth K.M. Pfau,
Civil Hospital, Karachi,

Copy to:
1. PA to Principal, DMC
2. The Vice Principal, DMC
3. Admin, Officer, Admin. Department, DMC
4, The Controller ¢f Examinations, DUHS
\/5. The Incharge, Students Branch, DMC
6. The Incharge, Co-ordination Cell, DMC
7. The Incharge, A/c Dept., DMC
8. The Webmaster, IT Dept., DUHS. (for display on DUUHS Website)
9. Notice Boards.




